Brussels, November 2020 ENV.D.3/AB/sp

WOLF Forest Protection Movement alfa@wolf.sk

Subject: Reply to the petition on the wolf hunting quota in Slovakia published

on vlci.wolf.sk/sk/

Dear organisers,

Please find enclosed a reply by the Director-General of DG Environment on behalf of Commissioner Virginijus Sinkevičius addressed to all petitioners. We would appreciate if you could publish this reply on your organisation's website.

It will also be published on the Commission's webpage for "Replies from Commission departments to petitions sent to Commissioners – 2020". You can find it at:

 $\underline{https://ec.europa.eu/info/publications/replies-commission-departmentspetitions-sent-commissioners-2020_en$

Yours faithfully,

Nicola NOTARO Head of Unit

Woleno